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Special Education: 

Special Education child count report to the state is in the final stages. It is appearing that although 
we had many new move in’s this year, we have also had many students move out. Our numbers 
appear to be lower at this time (down by about 10 students). 
 SPED Caseload: 115 Students K-12 

ELL: 

Annual Measurable Achievement Objective (AMAO) report has been published. It shows that Sheridan 

School District did not meet targets this year. As reported previously, the state is using a different 

growth model method for calculating the measure. This result indicates that students with lower 

English language proficiency are not making adequate progress when compared to peers. 

TAG: 

Buildings will implement their plans and continue to differentiate instruction to promote growth for all 

students. We will continue the identification process of screening all second grade students in early 

spring. 

 


